
Pulpit Announcements 
Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

August 30, 2020 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the 
Lancaster County Outreach Project, which assists people who are 
victims of neglect or abuse. We’re happy to support this local effort. 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary are in honor of Tom and Tracey Heath’s 

25th Wedding Anniversary. Happy Anniversary! 
 

• As a reminder, we will not have Masses this Wednesday-Thursday, 
September 2-3. We will still have the daily Rosary at 11:30 AM on 
both days, as well as Adoration on Wednesday (12:30 – 2:30) and the 
Saint Peregrine Novena on Thursday (12:30 PM). 
 

• Next Saturday, September 5, Father Gahan will be visiting the parish 
and will cover Confessions and the Masses that evening. 
 

• As previously announced, our Children’s Faith Formation program 
will be home-based this year. Starting Wednesday, September 9, 
parents will receive an email with an outline for the week’s religious 
instruction. If any young family has not recently received an email 
from Natalie Jackson, please reach out to Natalie and register for our 
program: njackson@charlestondiocese.org. 
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